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From: kochandcompany@yahoo.com [mailto:kochandcompany@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2012 3:50 PM 

To: Fisher Vicki 
Subject: File #11PD041 

 

Vicki,  

  

This will confirm that I am not in favor of the above referenced Planned Development  

Application for Hughes Network Systems to install an 18' dish in property adjacent to my 

residence and in full view of my home.  Please consider this my appeal. 

  

Thank you for your assistance. 

  

Cathy Koch 

605 759-3819 

605-343-8426 
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